
Timber Glen Condo Association 

March 2024 Edition 

In this Edition: 
 March Calendar 

 Census Forms 

 Pet Reminder 

 Bobby’s Corner 

 Spring Clean up 

 Parking 

 Meeting Calendar  

MARCH CALENDAR 

March 1st—Association fees due 

March 10th —Census forms due 

March 10th—Late fees assessed 

March 10th—Daylight Savings 

March 17th—St. Patrick’s Day 

March 24th– Palm Sunday 

March 26th— Open Session Meeting 

March 29th– Good Friday 

March 31st– Easter Sunday 

Norma Meyer 

Regional Manager 

 

Beatrice Cantrell 

Community Manager 

 

Bobby Puglise 

Maintenance 

 

Phone: 609-804-3311 

Fax: 609-804-3310 

Email: 

b.cantrell@dilucia.com 

 

Website 

Dilucia.com/tg 

 

Online Billing 

Rentcafe.com 

 

Office Hours 

Monday: 9—1 

Wednesday: 9—5 

Board of Trustees 

Rosemary McGloin, President 

Doug Clark, Vice President 

Beth DiBendetto, Treasurer 

Frank Tummillo, Secretary 

Paula Koiro, Trustee 



Bobby’s Corner 
If you notice any damage on the property, e.g., downed light 

posts, broken walking path lights, accident or any other debris 

that is blocking roadways, or anything out of place, please report 

it to  management  as soon as possible so that it can be properly 

taken care of. 

2024 Open Session Meetings 
• March 26, 2024 

• May 28, 2024 

• July 23, 2024, Annual Meeting 

• September 24, 2024 

• November 26, 2024 

6:00 pm at the Timber Glen Office.  

Spring Clean-up 
Spring time is near which means 

spring clean up will begin. 

Brightview will be on-site starting 

the first week of March  (weather 

permitting) to begin removing 

winter debris, edging and mowing 

and putting down spring 

chemicals. Please plan 

accordingly and be sure you’ve 

tidied up your outdoor space to 

ensure it is ready for clean-up.  

Census Forms 
Forms are due by the 10th! Be sure to turn yours in to 

avoid being assessed a monthly fee for each form not 

turned in. 

 

PET REMINDER 
Pets are not permitted to roam free, all dogs & cats 

must be leashed at all times.  Dogs may be walked only 

on the east (inside) side of Timber Glen Drive on the 

grass between the walking path and  Timber Glen 

Drive. All solid waste must be cleaned up.  

The EPA ranks dog waste as an  

environmental    problem equal to toxic chemicals 

and oil spills. 

March 19th 

REMINDER 

Please keep in mind that each unit 

has one assigned parking space.  A 

second vehicle must park in a 

visitor spot.  If you have additional 

vehicles, they must be parked in 

the clubhouse parking lot. 


